
February  27, 2017

GCC, Inc.
C/O Sean P Cashen
Ste 605
13825 Icot Blvd
Clearwater, FL 33760-3712

Re: APPLICATION NO.:84016-10

Dear Sir/Madam:

Based upon review of the above mentioned project, it was determined that you are due 
a refund for the following reason:

Incorrect Fee Amount

Therefore, enclosed is a refund of $ 37.50 for the fee submitted on February 8, 2017, or 
if the payment was received in an electronic format, the refund will be charged back to 
the appropriate credit card or checking account.

If I can be of any further assistance to you, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

Shannon Barican, Regulatory Support Manager
Office of Business and Administrative Services

cc: District Application File



MEMORANDUM

DATE: February  27, 2017

TO: FINANCE AND ACCOUNTING

THROUGH: Shannon Barican, Regulatory Support Manager
Office of Business and Administrative Services

FROM: Christina Holloway-Williams

SUBJECT: Application Processing Fee Refund

Please mail a fee refund to:

GCC, Inc.
C/O Sean P Cashen
Ste 605
13825 Icot Blvd
Clearwater, FL 33760-3712

RECEIPT NO: 65863

RECEIPT DATE: February 8, 2017

RECEIVED AMOUNT: $ 160.00

APPLICATION NO.: 84016-10

AMOUNT TO BE REFUNDED: $ 37.50

REASON FOR REFUND: Incorrect Fee Amount


